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OMV Aviation 
Information Letter 
 

 

Internal 

From: OMV Downstream GmbH 
To: Jet A1 airline customers at Airport KLU 
Regarding: New conditions with regards to Jet A1 refueling at KLU Airport  
Date: 12.12.2022 

 
 
Dear Customer, 
 
 
Please be informed that OMV was awarded the contract for Jet A1 supply for KLU airport, which will enter in 
force as of 1st of January 2023.  
 
What does that mean for you as an airline flying to KLU airport? Please consider the following important 
points: 
 

► As of 1st of January 2023, the refueling hours are: 
o January to March between 07:00 – 18:00 local time.  
o April to December between 06:00 – 23:30 local time. 

► Into-plane refueling outside of the above refueling hours will require a 2 hour in advance information 
and will be performed only upon approval from the into-plane service provider. 

► Payments with cash or credit cards are not accepted as of 1st of January 2023. 
 
As of 1st January 2023, only the enclosed fuel card types will be accepted.  
 
Furthermore, please find below the local into-plane company contact information: 
 
Airport Klagenfurt (KLU) 
Intoplane Company: KFBG Kärntner Flughafen Betriebs GesmbH 
Division Manager: Christoph Ofner 
 
Station E-mail: refueling@airport-klagenfurt.at  
Station phone:  + 43 463 41500 245  
Station Fax:      + 43 463 41500 246 
 
Please address all your sales enquiries to the e-mail address info.aviation@omv.com.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
The OMV Aviation Team 
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